Keep the theme

THE height of buildings in the Hobart
CBD and Sullivans Cove area are to be
modelled by council officers to determine
a new height limit. Why can’t the council
listen to the ratepayers they represent and
put the limit at 45m and 18m? The existing
buildings which slightly exceed these lim-
its are recognised as undesirable in setting
the theme for the future Hobart, and
should not be repeated. Can council please
model the ratepayers’ sentiments and
stick with that? We love our city with its
current theme.

" Ross Lincolne
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